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Bowers, Marianne

From: Stoudenmire, Scott
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 10:40 AM
To: Bowers, Marianne
Cc: Rose, Sheila; Aguiar, Lizet
Subject: Supplemental Information Related to Little Wonders Preschool Special Land Use
Attachments: Little Wonders Supplemental Information.pdf

As you are aware, the City Commission had several comments during first reading of the above 
referenced special land use application.  While it passed on first reading, the applicant was asked to 
provide certain information generally related to facility licensing, compatibility with adjacent tenants 
and staff certification.  Attached please find documentation provided by the applicant in response to 
Commission comments.  For reference, the documents are described as follows: 
 
                     Page 1 – Letter from Broward County explaining the timing of licensing written on behalf 
of Little Wonders 
                     Pages 2&3 – Letters from property owner specifically authorizing this use and secondly, 
addressing compatibility with adjacent nail salon 
                     Pages 4,5 & 6 – Certifications of Alba Arriechi who will be the director of the preschool. 
 
Scott Stoudenmire, Deputy Director  
Department of Sustainable Development 
City of Coconut Creek 
Butterfly Capital of the World ® 
4800 West Copans Road 
Coconut Creek, FL 33063 
954.973.6756 
954.956.1424 (fax) 
www.coconutcreek.net 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. Thank you. 
 
















